

Vane Close, Thorpe St. Andrew, Norwich. NR7 OUS

Tel: 01603 436180

Email: office-ds@yare-edu.org.uk
Website: dussindaleprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Louise Norgate

Friday 17th March 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

On Tuesday 21st March PC Jennings, our local police officer, will be coming into school at 8.15am to meet with the School Council. In our meetings the children have discussed parking outside the school and unsafe driving outside the school grounds and they are keen to take action.

PC Jennings and myself will be present outside school on the morning of Tuesday 21st March from 8.30-8.45am to observe and remind parents about parking and we would like the School Council to join us. They will need to arrive at school around 8.15am using the front office, where I will be waiting to collect them. Then they will walk with us to stand outside the front of the school, where they will be supervised on the path. The children will then have some time with PC Jennings to have a discussion, before returning to class.

If your child does not wish to participate in this activity they can come to school at the usual time.

Kind Regards

Yours sincerely,
Cas Bradley
Deputy Headteacher













